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PRESS STATEMENT
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Monday 10, 2022
Contact: Permanent Secretary
Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines

SUBJECT: EMPLOYEE/WORK PLACE TESTING FOR UNVACCINATED AND VACCINATED
PERSONS

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment wishes to inform the public that
employee/workplace testing for unvaccinated and vaccinated persons as requested by employers
has been suspended until further notice in the public system.

Employers with existing policies of retesting employees for clearance, weekly testing of
vaccinated and unvaccinated employees are asked to consider the guidance of the MOHWE on
testing requirements.

All of the MOHWE flu clinics across St Vincent and the Grenadines remain functional and will
test clients according to the current protocols.
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